
 

You can email Julia Jurist with questions about this research study at: 
gundersonpdi@partners.org. 
 

Education and Symptom Measurement for Newly 
Diagnosed Borderline Personality Disorder 

 

 
 

Were you diagnosed with borderline personality disorder (BPD) in 
the past six months? If so, you may be eligible for a research study at 
McLean Hospital in which you watch educational videos, respond to 
questionnaires, and complete cognitive tests. 
 
This study is being conducted to investigate how learning new 
information might impact BPD symptoms over time. The study is two 
months long, with four main timepoints when you would answer surveys 
and complete cognitive tests. Each timepoint takes 35-45 minutes. 
 
Participating in this study might benefit you by helping you learn 
more about topics related to your health. You may also benefit from a 
better understanding of your own symptoms and cognitive profile. 
 

You will be paid up to $100.00 for participating in the study. The study is recruiting 
people of all genders, ages 18 and up.  
 
If you are interested, please scan the QR code below to fill out a survey and 
determine your eligibility:  
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